

ROSYTH SCHOOL SEMESTRAL ASSESSMENT 2, 2008 PRIMARY 4 ENGLISH LANGUAGE PAPER 2

Name:	Register No
Class : Pr 4	
Date : 14 October 2008	Parent's Signature:
Total duration for Booklets A and I	B: 1 hour 15 minutes

Booklet A

Instructions to Pupils:

- 1. Do not open this booklet until you are told to do so.
 - 2. Follow all instructions carefully.
- 3. This booklet consists of 17 questions (Questions 1 to 17) and 7 pages
- 4. Answer all questions and shade your options on the OAS given.

This paper is not to be reproduced in part or whole without the permission of the Principal.

Section A: Grammar (6 marks)

For Questions 1 to 6, choose the most suitable answer and shade the correct number (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the OAS given. (6 x 1 mark)

1)	Yes	sterday, Jimmy	very	happy when the teacher	praised him fo	or his
		od deed.				
	(1)	is	(2)	are		
	(3)	was	(4)	were	()
			\$			
2)	A.bu	urglar broke into my	grandfather's	house while he	sōundly.	
	(1)	sleeps	(2)	is sleeping		
	(3)	slept	(4)	was sleeping	()
-				<u> </u>		
3)	You	yourse	If at the party	last night, didn't you?	· ·	
	(1)	enjoy	(2)	enjoyed		
	(3)	enjoys	(4)	enjoying	()
() ()	The y	young girl washed th	ne dishes and	mopped the floor		
	(3)	myself	(2)	herself		
	(3)	himself	(4)	yourself	()

5)	"Н	urry up! We need	d to complete the	task ouickly W	a don't have		
	tin	ne left," urged Fa	ther.	took quickly, vve	gon t have	-	-
	(1)						
	(3)		(2)				
	,~,	Some	(4)	many		()
6)	8 2	anolos	محر د داد درساه				
-,	,	appies	displayed there le	ooked very frest	1.		
	in	~~					
	(1)	That	(2)	These			
	- (3)	This	(4)	Those		()
	17		4				,
Sec	tion B:	Vocabulary (6	marks)				
For	Quest	ions 7 to 12, cl	hoose the most	suitable ana	er and shade the		
nun	iber (1,	2, 3 or 4) on the	e OAS given. (6	d	er and shade the	e cor	rect
		-	o ono given. (o)	(i mark)			
7)	The t	wins are	****				
,			I just	cannot tell then	n apart.		
	(1)	familiar	(2)	identical		. 1	
	(3)	special	0.000				
	0.53		(4)	strange		()
)	lah-						
7 :	JOHN	called while you	were out. Mother		the message for y	ou.	
	(1)						
	(1)	accepted	(2)	picked			
	(3)	received	(4)	took		()

	(1)	leadership	(2)	perseverance	9
	(3)	sportsmanship	(4)	tolerance	13
90)	At o	our prize-givina cerem	ODV our to	achers congratulated u	
	achi	evements and wished	us all the be	est in our future	is on our academi
	(1)	endeavours	(2)	expeditions	
	(3)	performances	(4)	voyages	()
			-		
11)	The o	captain sent one of his	s sailors un	the to	
	dange	ers in the distance.	ounors up	10 0	check if there were
			-		2
	(1)	bow -	(2)	deck	
	(3)	mast	(4)	sail	()
12)	The c	Since an appropriate the contract of the contr			
	me p	irates sneaked up or n's cabin.	the cargo	ship and walked	to the

Section C: Comprehension (MCQ)

Read the following passage carefully. Then answer Questions 13 to 17. Choose the most suitable answer and shade the correct number (1, 2, 3 or 4) on the OAS given. (5 x 1 mark)

My mother used to tell me stories about her childhood days in the kampong. She, as well as her brothers and sisters, had lots of fun although they were not rich. My grandparents used to have a little provision shop. All the kampong folks used to buy their household goods from Grandfather.

People of all races lived together in harmony. They were friendly and helped one another out in times of need.

My mother and her siblings used to attend classes in a little single-storey village school. She said school was fun. During recess, they are rojak and peanut candy. Their favourite snack, however, was the ice ball. Almost everyone bought it after school.

This was a ball of shaved ice. Its centre was filled with sweet red bean paste. Different coloured syrups and a layer of evaporated milk coated the ball. It was fun holding the ice ball with our bare hands and sucking it.

"We didn't have any television in those days, you know, but we had our own games," Mother said. The girls played with marbles, cloth dolls and beads. They also flew kites and climbed trees with the boys. They especially enjoyed climbing fruit trees and sitting on the branches to eat the fruit.

Mother seemed to long for the good old days. She felt that people were not so busy then and had more time for one another.

5

10

15

	13)	The provision shop was owned by the	
		(1) author	
		(2) author's parents	
		(3) author's grandparents	
8		(4) author's great-grandparents	()
	14)	The people in the kampong were	
	243	(1) amicable and helpful	
		(2) caring and out-going	
		(3) friendly and fun-loving	
		(4) patient and understanding	()
	15)	The author's mother's favourite snack was	
		(1) rojak	
		(2) ice ball	
		(3) peanut candy	5.
		(4) red bean paste	()
	16) -	Which of the following was <u>not</u> an ingredient of the ice ball?	
		(1) shaved ice	
	3	(2) peanut paste	
		(3) coloured syrups	
		(4) evaporated milk	()

111	The word They in Line 16 refers to the	
	(1) girts	
	(2) boys	
	(3) girls and boys	
	(4) author's mother's siblings	
	3.7	
	******End of Booklet A*******	
	Have you checked your work?	
	(1994) 1914 (1997) 1914 (1997) 1917 (199	



ROSYTH SCHOOL SEMESTRAL ASSESSMENT 2, 2008 PRIMARY 4 ENGLISH LANGUAGE PAPER 2

Name:	Register No
Class: Pr 4	
	2
Date: 14 October 2008	Parent's Signature:
otal duration for Booklets A and	B: 1 hour 15 minutes

BOOKLET B

Instructions to Pupils:

- Do NOT open this booklet until you are told to do so.
- Follow all instructions carefully.
- This booklet consists of <u>26</u> questions (Questions 18 to 43) and <u>8</u> pages.

	Maximum	Marks Obtained
Booklet A	17	
Booklet B	31	
Total	48	

Component	Qn Numbers	Marks Obtained
Comprehension Cloze	34 - 38	
Comprehension Open-ended.	39 - 43	**:

This paper is not to be reproduced in part or whole without the permission of the Principal.

Section A : Grammar (8 marks)

For questions 18 to 21, read the passage carefully, choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to F) in each blank. Use EACH OPTION ONCE ONLY. (4 x 1 mark)

EACH OPTION ONCE ONLY (A) I (B) it (C) me (D) my (E) them (F) they My parents were out and I was at home all alone. I decided to read a book and (18) _____ was a horror story. Suddenly, the lights went out. I was terrified. I looked out of the window and realised that all the lights in the neighbouring blocks were also out. Then I found my way to the kitchen to get some candles. I lit and placed (19) _____ on the table. I hope (20) _____ would last till my parents come home. Just then, the doorbell rang, making (21) _____ even more frightened. Reluctantly, I went to answer the door. I was so relieved that it was my parents.

For questions 22 to 25, read the passage carefully, choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to G) in each blank. Use EACH OPTION ONCE ONLY. (4 x 1 mark)

[EAC	CH OPTION ONCE OF	NLY
	(A) along	(B) down	(C) into
100	(D) on	(E) out	(F) towards
	(G) up		
L			
*			-
mansion. After	15 minutes, they	found themselves sta	anding in front of an enormou
All the wind	lows were broken	i. The garden was ful	of weeds and tall grass. The
mansion looked e	erie and the hoof	ting of the owls sent	chills (23)the boys
spines. They hesita	ated before opening	ng the gate which crea	aked loudly.
Cautiously, t	hey walked (24)	he main do	or and pushed it open with all
their might. They w	ere greeted by an	old grandfather clock	c. They went up the stairs and
were frightened (25) of the	ir wits when they saw	a portrait of a fierce-looking
200 72 0 00		and) dan	a portrait of a fierce-looking

man. Both of them screamed and ran out of the house.

Section B: Vocabulary (8 marks)

For questions 26 to 29, read the following passage carefully. Choose the correct word from the words given in the box and write its letter (A to G) in each blank. (4 x 1 mark)

USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY

3 "		-	
*	,A) evacuated	(B) looming	(C) perished
#	(D) raging	(E) rescued	(F) survived
	(G) swirling		
	-	•	

With no chance of a place to seek shelter, desperate Zabbar Mia tied his two young-cousins to a palm tree as the cyclone roared overhead. His quick thinking, without a doubt, saved the lives of Riaz, 13, and Sumon, five. They were among only a handful of children there to have (26) ______ the roaring storm. Around 70 children lived on the island until Cyclone Sidr swept in from the Bay of Bengal, bringing with it six-metre (27) ______ fidal waves and ferocious winds.

Despite the country's acclaimed cyclone alert system, the villagers received no warning of the (28) _____ danger. As a result, they were not (29) ____ to a safe ground in time.

Of some 500 people who lived on the island, up to 100 were dead or missing.

For questions 30 to 33, choose the most suitable answer and write its number in the brackets provided. (4 x 1 mark)

	A:	s Gandhi stepped	aboard a train	one day, one of his	shoes slippe	d off ar	nd
la	nded o	n the track. He was	s unable to (30)	i	as the train v	vas abo	
to	move.	Without uttering a	word, Gandhi c	almly (31)	his ot	her shor	e.
Th	en, lo	the (32)	of the	other passengers, he	threw the sh	oce dow	n
to	the tr	ack and it landed	close to the	first. When (33)		by	а
pas	ssenge	er why he did so, G	andhi smiled. "	The poor man who fir	nds the shoes	lying or	n
the	track,	he replied, "will no	w have a pair tl	nat he can use."			
			=	-	*		
30.	(1)	regain	(2)	rescue			- 5
	(3)	restore	(4)	retrieve		()	
					8		
31.	(1)	put away	- (2)	put on			
	(3)	took off	(4)	took out		(,	
32.	(1)	amazement	(2)	bewilderment			
	(3)	dismay	(4)	exasperation			7
t,						*	
33.	(1)	interrogated	(2)	queried			
	(3)	requested	(4)	trialed			

Section C: Comprehension Cloze (5 marks)

For questions 34 to 38, read the passage carefully. Fill in each of the blanks with the most suitable word. (5 \times 1 mark)

YOU ARE ONLY ALLOWED TO USE ONE WORD FOR EACH BLANK.

July 21, 2008

BOSTON- Authorities say a li	ghtning strike has injured 10 people. They were taking
shelter (34)	a tree during a thunderstorm at a soccer game.
	•
_	(2) (2)
The victims were (35)	to various hospitals and they had burns that
were consistent with a lightning	strike. The (36)victim was 13 years
old while the oldest was in his 4	0s.
8	-
	-
Five people remained in the in	ntensive care unit though all were expected to survive.
Three others have been (37)	from the hospitals.
The lightning (38)	the victims at about 3,30 pm during a men's
soccer game at Dorchester's Fra	anklin Field yesterday.
*	
An eye-witness Hector Rivera. s	avs the victims just fell like "bricks"

Section E: Comprehension (OE)

Read the following passage carefully. Then write the answers for questions 39 to 43. (5 x 2 marks)

More than 70,000 free used textbooks, donated through Fair-Price Supermarket, were up for grabs in a popular annual event yesterday. Housewife Mrs Tan made sure she was not late this time.

Last year, she arrived at NTUC Fair-Price Used Textbooks Project at about 1 pm and went away with only two or three textbooks. This year, she arrived at the event at about 8.35 am. She managed to pick up 18 free used textbooks for her son, Nicholas. Mrs Tan estimated that she had cut her textbook expenses by more than half.

5

10

15

Almost 10,000 parents and children turned up for the two-day event, held at Downtown East in Pasir Ris. The first day was a special round, only for needy families identified by the schools and unions. The second day, which was yesterday, was for the public.

Families were given 15 minutes to pick up 20 books per child. Families that needed more time to pick up the maximum number of books could queue again for a second round.

Some 150 student volunteers were also there to assist parents with their booklists.

39)	What was the event known as?	

Why was M textbooks f	Ars Tan so ke or her son?	en on going	g to the ever	nt to pick u	up the free us
	-				
		*			
In your opin	ion, why do y	ou think the	organisers	limited ea	ich family 20
In your opin	ion, why do y oks per child?	ou think the	e organisers -	limited ea	ich family 20
In your opin	ion, why do y oks per child?	ou think the	organisers -	limited ea	ch family 20
used textboo	oks per child?	?	-	-	
Which word i	ion, why do y oks per child? In the passag	e tells you	-	-	

**** End of paper****



EXAM PAPER 2008

SCHOOL : ROSYTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

SUBJECT : PRIMARY 4 ENGLISH

TERM : SA 2

1	The same of	-		gri com me m	-		grand and a section of									
Q1 3	Q2	Q3	.Q4	Q5	Q6_	07	08	09	010	011	012	013	014	015	016	017
2		200		1100	1				The State of the S	THE R. P. LEWIS CO., LANSING	4.00	4 14 14	V. 1	100	240	ATI
3	4	22	2	2	4	2	4	3	1	2	3	3	1	2	2	1

100 C

Q18 Q	9 Q20	Q21	Q22.	Q23	Q24	Q25	Q26	Q27	Q28	Q29	Q30	031	032	033
3B. €	F	C	A	В	F	E	F	D	В	A.	4	3	2	2

34)under

35)rushed 36)youngest

37) discharged

38)struck

- 39) The event was known as "NTUC Fair-Price used textbooks project".
- 40)Mrs Tan learnt that she needs be earlier from the previous year's experience.
- 41)Mrs Tan estimated that she had cut her textbook expenses by more than half this year.
- 42)They wanted to ensure that most families had the chance to pick up textbooks for their children.
- 43) The word is 'popular'.